
The latest news
#DineOVAZ to win!
Chamber hosts webinar with SBDC, Town, 1 p.m. Tuesday.
Help us help others with grocery cards.

See the stories below

Do you like free food? Want to win gift cards?? It's simple. Take a picture of your take-
out food (which we know you're doing anyway), tag the restaurant you purchased it from
as well as #DineOVAZ and @theOVChamber, post to your favorite social media
(Facebook, Instagram or Twitter), and you'll be entered to win weekly drawings for $25
gift cards from your Chamber! 3 winners will be selected each Friday and will be
contacted by direct message. Make sure you post your pic by 10 a.m. every Friday  to
make it in that week's drawing. Each new take-out purchase qualifies for one entry.
Multiple posts of the same take-out purchase will not count as separate entries. The
more times you purchase take-out, the more chances you have to win! Plus, you're
helping restaurants in the process! Win-win!

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oXZAe8XYeNQ
http://orovalleychamber.com


Help us buy grocery cards
The Oro Valley Chamber has joined with the Oro Valley Chamber Foundation to
contribute $10,050 toward the purchase of $75 grocery cards at Chamber member
WalMart.
When those cards arrive, we plan to distribute them to employers who've furloughed or
laid off workers because of the coronavirus pandemic. In turn, those businesses would
get the cards to workers, so those individuals can put food on the table.
In addition, Chamber Diamond member Pima Federal Credit Union has added further to
the pool. With other donations, we now have $12,800 for this relief effort, and counting.
It's not nearly enough, of course.
Would you be willing to help? Click on the button below, and please make a donation to
the 501c(3) Chamber Foundation. The more money we receive, the more people we
can help.

Thank you!

DONATE HERE

Chamber webinar
with SBDC's Ellen
Kirton, OV's Margie
Adler, 1 Tuesday
Do you have questions about
seeking payroll assistance and
emergency help through the
coronavirus pandemic? Please join
us at 1 p.m. Tuesday, April 7
(TOMORROW), for a webinar with
Ellen Kirton, director of the Small
Business Development Center
(SBDC) within Chamber Copper
member Pima Community College,
and Margie Adler, economic
development specialist for the Town
of Oro Valley and COVID-19
business ombudsman.
Click here to join the Zoom meeting!
Or email
Kristen@orovalleychamber.com
for the meeting ID and password.

Northwest, OV
Hospital seek
vital supplies

 In anticipation of an influx of coronavirus
cases, Chamber Silver member Northwest
Healthcare / Oro Valley Hospital needs
donations of FDA-approved personal
protective equipment, as well as surgical
masks, N95 masks, gloves, gowns, face
shields and eye protection, according to
Veronica Apodaca, director of marketing and
a Chamber board member.
 The system, which also includes Northwest
Medical Center, is also accepting hand
sanitizer, hand soap, paper towels, rubbing
alcohol and other items.
 To donate, email here.
 Apodaca said the 2 hospitals and affiliated
clinics are identifying areas that can be used
for additional bed capacity.

https://orovalleychamber-foundation.square.site/
https://zoom.us/j/8027232466?pwd=aGpiVlM2cnBXT3puNTduYkNZQW9Fdz09
mailto:kristen@orovalleychamber.com
mailto:1730.NH.Feedback@northwestmedicalcenter.com
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